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Submission: Strathfield council are doing an excellent job of responding to the needs of their community and managing their 
finances and should be allowed to continue operating as such. To punish the local residents of strathfield by incorporating us 
into a larger and less well functioning amalgamated council is both unfair and against ipart's vision of streamlined functioning 
and monetary savings.  
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